LTIA – March 8, 2008
Meeting Minutes
President Harting began the meeting by thanking everyone for coming and bring food and for those who cooked the corned beef and made the Rueben sandwiches.  These are now becoming a tradition at the lake for the St. Pats celebration.   A special thanks for all the hard work they have done was given to the Hirschs and the Josts for all the work they have done on the wainscoting and also on the ladies bathroom.  If you have not yet seen the new ladies bathroom, please come to an event and look at them.  The initial idea was to have something “country?” but it has ended up very elegant.  You should come and view it.  He also thanked everyone else who had participated in this renewal.  It would not have happened without you all.
The next special event will be on March 16th – The Children’s Easter Party.

This will begin at 1 p.m.  Please bring a snack to share and hope for the wonderful weather we had last year.
The Crawfish Boil will be April 26th from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m.  Only 80 tickets will be sold for this event, so, if you want to come, please contact Jenny Kimmel as soon as possible.  The cost is $14 per person or $25 per couple.  Volunteers to play/help with the crawfish will be appreciated!
The first Home Show for the lake will be on Saturday May 3.  Detailed information is available on the website.  A special thank you to Ron and Kim Clarke for their invaluable insight and assistance with this event.  If you would like to volunteer or know anyone who would like to be an exhibitor please contact Pat Harting at 285 1971.

May 10th is the 3rd Annual Garden Club plant sale.  This will be from 9 a.m. to Noon.  Please contact Janet or Rich Hirsch (285
Birthdays/Anniversaries:

Janet Hirsch, Maurice Sallee John Daurernheim, Patti Melchior celebrated a birthday.
Gail and Rick Lippit were celebrating their 35th wedding anniversary.

Bev Jost said that Lake Tish Calendars are still available for $14 and the cookbooks are now at the bargain price of $1.

The annual clean up day will be April 14th.  John Daurernheim  is again organizing this event.  Meet at the clubhouse at 9:30 p.m. Lunch will be served.

Jenny Kimmel reported that there are 88 paid members as of yesterday.

Lou thanked Ron and Charlene Sansone for donating the door prizes for the evening.

There being no further business motion made by Mary Leiweke second by Janet Hirsch to adjourn.  Motion carried.

Pat Harting - Secretary

